
HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 The Mission Plate through December 31 will go to a mission chosen by the Family 
Worship Children!  More details to come! 
 Love to bake?  Then please bake for our 28th Annual ECW Christmas Cookie Sale on 
December 16, following the service.   Not a baker?  Be a buyer!  We all love cookies at 
Christmas-time!!!  
 Family Worship is again holding a Christmas play this year!  Unlike previous years, 
this play will be held in the Parish Hall following the cookie sale on December 16!  Please 
mark your calendars and stay around for this fun event!  The theme this year is “The Not So 
Silent Night!”  Come and cheer for our Family Worship children as they work hard to wow us 
again with their talent and love for God! 
 A new food pantry plan has been put in place.  The foods we will be collecting for the 
month of December are crackers, mayonnaise, ketchup, mustard, relish, toilet tissue, soap, & 
dish soap. 
 Winter coats for men, women, youth and children will be available on Saturday mornings 
from 9-11 am, through December 15. Clean, gently used coats are always in need! 
 We are in need of an assortment of greeting cards!  Birthday, sympathy, get well, etc.  
If you have any cards that you don’t need, please bring them to church.  Thank you! 
 Winter Parking on Hamilton Street - From December 1 through April 1, Southbridge 
limits parking on Hamilton Street.  On EVEN dates:  Midnight to 7pm, park on the ODD side of 
the street; 7pm to midnight park on the EVEN side of the street.  On ODD dates:  Midnight to 
7pm park on the EVEN side of the street; 7pm to midnight park on the ODD side of the street. 
 

 
The children’s choir will rehearse today after service, and on December 9 
after service.   

 


